
 

 
5th June 2024 

 
 
Year 2 Trip to Epping Forest Field Centre 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
 
As part of our learning in Science, we will be taking Year 2 to the Epping Forest Field 
Centre for a workshop on ‘Plant habitats’ on Friday 28th June 2024. 
 
We will register the children and leave promptly at 9am. We will travel by coach and will 
aim to return to school by 3.30pm. 
 
Children will need: 
●​ Please click here and confirm whether or not you would like school to provide a pack 

lunch and your choices, give permission for the trip and offer to volunteer if you are 
able.  If you would like to provide your own lunch please bring this in a rucksack (no 
nuts, sweets, fizzy drinks or glass bottles)   

●​ Full school uniform 
●​ Sensible shoes (old trainers or wellies) and a raincoat / hat and sunscreen (depending 

on the weather). 
 
To cover the cost of the trip, we need to ask for a contribution of £25 per child to cover the 
cost of the coach and the workshop. 
 
If your child has Free School Meals, we can subsidise educational visits. If you are not sure 
your child is eligible, please contact the school office: 
school@handsworth.waltham.sch.uk. 
 
If you are able to help on the day please complete the relevant section on the form and 
we will let you know if you are able to help.  Unfortunately there are limited places on the 
coach, so if too many parents volunteer we will need to pick names from a hat! 
 
Any questions, please let us know. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Miss Walter and Mrs Chetty 

https://forms.gle/C8UJEJhVn9C7VD638
mailto:school@handsworth.waltham.sch.uk

